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April 1, 2011 
 

MOTION 
 

Motion:  That the college's CAFR reduce its faculty membership by one. 

Rationale:  In response to the faculty's recommendation of a 33% reduction of faculty governance overall, 
CAFR is confident that it can reduce its size by one faculty member yet remain an effective committee.  
And, because it is a faculty-only committee, this reduction will not affect a faculty-administrator ratio. 

This reduction will also not affect tenured-untenured faculty representation on the committee.  CAFR will 
maintain the requirement that there be at least 1 untenured member at the time of election to the 
Committee.  CAFR recognizes that, at times, the committee may have all tenured members because a 
member will have gotten tenure while s/he is still on the committee.  Although CAFR recognizes this as 
an ongoing issue, the committee does not believe it can solve the problem and has agreed to let it be. 

 


